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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Maintaining healthy teeth is an important part of a child’s general health.  Your 
child’s first teeth and permanent teeth are important and should receive regular 
care by a dentist. 
 
This letter is to inform you that New York State suggests a dental certificate as 
part of a student’s physical for new entrants and for students in grades Pre-K or 
Kindergarten, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, and 11. 
 
We encourage you to take your child to the dentist for an oral examination.  The 
form on the next page should be completed by your family dentist and returned 
to your school nurse. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your school nurse. 
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